
 

 

 

Winterbourne Junior Girls’ School 

Year 6 Newsletter 1  

Winterbourne Expects 

On  Tuesday 10th September  at 4.45 

pm Year 6 parents are invited to  

Winterbourne Expects, when you will 

be able to find out all about our        

expectations for the girls’ learning 

and behaviour during this year.  The 

girls are welcome and encouraged to 

attend with their parents. 

     Roald Dahl Day  Friday 13th September 

This year, the activities and costumes 

are based on the events and charac-

ters from his book entitled Matilda. 

Please remind your daughter to 

dress either as a character from the 

book or wear yellow or wear her uni-

form back to front. There will be a 

prize for the best costume in each 

class. Please send in a £1 donation 

which will be sent to the Roald 

Dahl’s Marvellous Children’s Charity. 

Welcome back for a dramatic start to the Autumn Term!           

We are launching straight into our learning this term with an exciting visit 
from the Young Shakespeare Company!  This is a fantastic opportunity for 

the girls to experience a live theatre performance for just £7.40 without hav-
ing to travel up to London—this will take place on Wednesday, so please 

look out for the Parent Pay letter on Monday. 

 

 

     

Congratulations to our 

new Head Girls! 

Arc House:  

Nafisah Khan 

Ishika Singh  

Frank House:  

Atiya Ahmed 

Vanessa Botchway  

Malala House:  

Meliz Reshat 

Mojirade Ojo 

Windsor House:   

Anastasia Bond  

Princess-Angel 

Aiguobasiwin  

PE - Monday and Tuesday 


